What? No one eager to wear that chicken for Thanksgiving? I'm flummoxed. Shocked!

Well, all right. How about a bowl of
paper white narcissi to brighten your
winter? If no one puts her or his name in
for this drawing, I'll just give up I guess.

In the meantime, have a look at what’s
in the shop now (that is, unless someone
else gets there first).

Did you visit the silent auction? Great
fun, and some wonderful “stuff” to bid on
—there were Coach bags, beautiful
jewelry, a number of baskets (gardening
supplies, games, wine and related
accoutrement). We had silver, paintings,
puzzles. You just never know what’s likely
to turn up at a St. Andrew’s auction. Soup
and sandwiches too. And sweets.

Speaking of soup and sandwiches, yes, our winter lunches will return in January, just after
WARM visits. I’ll remind you.
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St. Andrew’s Thrift Shop
9:00 a.m.—Noon Wednesday and Thursday
10:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. Saturday
240 92[5-7445



